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Friendly Reminders


I will be contacting some of you soon who I was unable to have a conference with at the end         of first quarter. 


Thank you to those who donated snack to the class last quarter. If anyone would like to give bulk snacks again that would be appreciated. 


We are attempting to try data notebooks. If you could buy your child a ½” (smallest) binder or you could donate a $1 and I will get the binders. 





Important Dates


October 16 = Early Release Day (1:15)


October 30 = Book Fair/Pumpkin Night (5:00 – 7:00)

















Email:	dbrown2@wcpss.net			Phone: (919) 850-8738 		Room number: 2309








A Word from the Teacher… 


Welcome back! I am ready for the second quarter. We have a lot going on this quarter, including lots of new things we are doing to encourage reading and growth in scores. Thank you for supporting this push in reading at home. We really appreciate it.  We had a lot of fun on our field trip yesterday learning about trees!





~Mrs. Brown


























October Newsletter





What are we learning???


Here are some things we will be learning in the next few weeks…





Reading and Language:


This month we will be focusing on comparing and contrasting books from the same author. We will be learning the story elements. 





Math: 


We will be continuing with multiplication and division. We will start focusing on word problems. 





Science and Social Studies: 


We are beginning our objects in the sky unit. We will study the Earth and Sun. 











Third Grade Learning Spot








